
I am writing in support of Senate bill 191.  I have a Brother incarcerated in the State.  He was sentenced to 8 years for a crime he 
admitted to committing .  He has done all the right things, including counseling prior to sentencing.  He was evaluated as one with a 
very small chance of recidivism.  He has been a model inmate.  
It seems in this day and age, the cookie cutter justice of measure 11 is inhumane and certainly not what the good citizens of the 
State of Oregon are in agreement with at this time.  
I am asking for Senate Bill 191 to pass as written.  Thank you for your time and consideration.


